o =S © 2

c::::<

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 5, 1957

Mr. E. J. Coel
P-Oo Box 99'
Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Coelt

Reference is made to your letter of June 26, 1957, regarding
the unorthodox loeation of the E1 Paso Natural Ges Company Sapp No.
1 Well ia Sestion 30, Township 24 North, Range 8 West, NMPM, San
Juan County, New Mexico.

The Seeretary - Director of the 0il Conservation Commission doss
not have authority to grant administrative approval of the exception
requested by your letter. Rule 104 (b) (2) requires that a hearing
be held before suech an exception can be granted. .

The matter will be set for hearing at the earliest convenient
date upon receipt of a formal application (in triplicate).

Very truly yours,

William J. Cooley
Commission Attorney
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CC~Emery Armold
Phil MeGreth
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